
Dear Sir Arthur

We acknowledge your memorandum of October 19th 

in connection with the withdrawal of our uniformed groundsman 

and as the cold weather is approaching, we suggest that the 

matter of replacement stand over until May, 1934, 

time, we would welcome the appointment of a committee by your­

self to set up regulations to guide us in the control of the 

Campus so that when this uniformed groundsman is returned to 

duty, we will have a set programme to adhere to.

In the mean-

Respectfully submitted.
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Sir Arthur W. Currie, O. C. M. 0 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.
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